WARNING: This email originated outside of Council Rock School District. DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Wonderful!! I'll put together a packet of information - do you want me to send you the handouts to print for everyone? I can also put these together if you just let me know how many people will be in attendance:)

Best Sam Samantha King, MSW, M.Ed Family Support and Education Specialist Gender & Sexuality Development Clinic The Children's Hospital of Philadelphia

Pronouns: she/her/hers

From: Black, Kasey < Kblack 2@CR3D.org >

Sent: Monday, September 23, 2019 9:05:44 AM

To: GenderClinic

Subject: [External] RE: 10/16?

Hi, Samantha,

That sounds great. I was able to reschedule my meeting, so Fear be there on the √ ″, as well. Phew **③**

This will take place at Newtown Elementary, which is at 1 Wrights Road, Newtown, PA 18940 at 8:15 on Wednesday, October 2nd. We will have the 6nd grade ream of teachers, the school counselor, the principal, and the specials area teachers (e.g., art, music, physical education, library) in attendance. This is a very new occurrence for them, so they will be extremely thankful for all of the information. It also anticipate that they will have several questions for you, as this is uncharted territory for them. The student is requesting to be called a different name (and mom is supportive of this request), but the team is holding off on making any changes until they hear from you. I think they are weary of how to address this with the other students and their families as they are warred they will say do the wrong thing. They just want to be as prepared as possible before making these changes.

So happy that you are helping us through this again!! Thank you very much in advance!! Kasey

Kasey M.K. Black, Ph.D.